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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A, PA 19101
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Docket Nos. 50-352
50-277
50-278

Mr. Frank J. Miraglia
Associate Director for Projects
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regul.ation
U.G. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attnt Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Limerick Generating Station Unit 1
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 and 3
Response to Generic Letter 88-02 Concerning
Integrated Safety Assessment Program II (ISAP II)

Dear Mr. Idraglia:

Generic Letter 88-02 (dated January 20, 1988) requested
information from Philadelphia Electric Company concerning our
potential interest in participating in the Integrated Safety
Assessment Program II (ISAP II). As a part of this request, a
response to a survey contained in the Generic Letter was to be
completed. The information requested was supplied to the contact
(Melanie Miller) identified in the Generic Letter by W. C. Birely,
(PECo) during a February 22, 1988 telecon. Enclosed is the response
to the survey. A copy of the survey has been telecopied to the
Nuclepr Regulatory Commission contact.

Based on our limited knowledge of the ISAP II program,
Philadelphia Electric Company would be interested in participating in
an industry /NRC seminar which would enhance our knowledge of the;

i benefits the program and aid us in our decision to participate in ISAP
| II.
|

We welcome and additional information concerning ISAP II
which would further our understanding of the program.

Very truly yours,

'

cc: Addressee
f W. T. Russell, Adminstrator, Region I, USNRC
- T. P. Johnson, USNRC Resident Site Inspector

E. M. Kelly, USNRC Resident Site Inspector \
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Linerick Generating Station Unit 1

~ I4 i'.ity fant' Peach Botton Atomic Power Station Units 2 & 3 .

L'i '. i d :y: Philacolphia Electr.c Company

-!ndividual Contac; Name:- A. R. Diederich Phone humber:(2!S) 641-4550 ;;

i

An expression of interest will not be :entidered a commitment te pcrticip6:e
on the part of the utility.

1. Wouic you be interested in participating in ISAP !!? If so, in wna .:1me
'frams'

We are interested in learning more about ISAP II for possible future .

fconsidervtion.

2. Do you believe that an industry /NRC semir.ar consisting of a brief dis:ussion i

by I;RC followed by a question and answer perioc would be beneficial prior
to making a decirior?

i

Yes. :

P

2. Knuld ,"ou be interesteo in t one-on-one meeting with the f:PC to discu!s ;

your particular facility or facilities? !

Yes, as a follow-up to the industry /HRC Seminar if participation [
appears desirable. ;

.

i
l

4. If you remair, unde:icec regarcing participation. wna; acti icnai inforcation !

do you neec in orcer tc r.ake a de:ision? |
1

Specific information on scope, implementation and licensing considerations i

(e.g. relationship with Integrated Living Schedule). j

i. Do you have :ny pctentit'. :en: erns cbeet participating it. !!AP ::? [
!

Increased burden on present manpower resources. *

Lead time to perform a Level 1 PRA. ;

f. Ec y *.s vt &ny I'';*i!;itr.s * 0r pr:;rtr d:pr0berer.:! cr r.Er.[t!?*

,

Insufficient information available at this time.
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